
From: Robert Meadows   
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 12:45 PM 
To: Zavala, Cesar <Cesar.Zavala@austintexas.gov> 
Cc:  
Subject: C8-2017-0283.0A, posted for 4 December 2018 ZAP meeting, request for postponement by 
Walnut Creek Neighborhood Association 
 
Dear Case Manager Zavala, 
 
The Walnut Creek Neighborhood Association is a neighborhood association registered with the City of 
Austin under id#85. 
 
Per the Community Registry of the City of Austin, the boundaries of the Walnut Creek Neighborhood 
Association are Yager Lane to the North, North Lamar Blvd. to the west, Braker Lane to the south, and 
the IH35 service road to the east, and the 11306 Tedford property that is the subject of this case 
therefore falls within the recognized boundaries of the Walnut Creek Neighborhood Association. 
 
I am the president of this Association for 2018-2019, having been elected to this position pursuant to 
the Association bylaws at the first Board meeting of the Association following the General Meeting of 
the Association Board in 2018. 
 
The Notice of Pubic Hearing for this case has caused inquiries to the Association from residents within 
the boundaries of the Association, who have expressed a desire to attend our monthly Board meeting. 
 
Because our monthly Board meetings are on the first Wednesday of each month, and thus on the 
Wednesday 5 December 2018 following the posted ZAP hearing date for this case of 4 December 2018, I 
respectfully request that the public hearing for this case be postponed to the next ZAP hearing date of 
Tuesday, 18 December 2018. 
 
I am copying the Applicant at the contact email provided by the Applicant at the applicant's website. 
 
Best regards, 
Robert Meadows 
 
-- 
Robert L. Meadows 
dba The R. M. Meadows Company 
voice: 512 339 0229 
email:  
PO BOX 4779, Austin, Texas 78765 USA 
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